
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above two dark photos of Harry dropping 

three youngsters in the dark while working 

his droppers. By the way, those (droppers) 

were nowhere near as good as the ones he 

had in 2000. There are three young ones on 

the roof just as they landed at around 1am. 

Notice the winter coat he is wearing. By this 

time I was an icicle, after all we are talking 

29 of June. Irish summer! Notice how little 

light he uses while dropping the young ones. 

Some of those were not even six weeks old, 

yet they flew so calm and steady not nervous 

at all when landing.  
 

The other photos are of his beautiful looking 

hens (left) in the fly pen and the closer two 

are Harry’s young flyers, three of which I had 

the pleasure to time on the first young bird 

fly. Weather was anything but ideal, yet they 

still managed to win the Irish section with a 

time of 15.30. Lovely badges indeed, perfect 

for flying in the dark.  

 


